
 

 
* Chart for the identification of the weapon * 
 
 
 
 
 
Sr.no. Name of the witness 

 
Weapon identified  by 

the witness 
1 Taufel Ahmed Habibulla 

Siddiqui (PW-26, Exh-103) 
Pg.-313, pointed out the 
swords marked as Article 
no. R/16 and R/23 

2 Raeeskhan Nankaukhan  
(PW-27, Exh-107) 

Pg.-377, pointed out the 
sword marked as Art. 
R/21, pointed out the 
wooden stick marked as 
Art.-R/20 

3 Shehzadkhan Hasankhan 
Pathan 
(PW-28, Exh-108) 

Pg.-441, pointed out the 
weapons marked as 
Article no. R/18, R/19 
and R/21(It is not 
mentioned by the court 
that which type of 
weapons are identified by 
the witness) 

4 Shaikh Yasmin Nafitulla 
(PW-29, Exh-109) 

Pg.-499, pointed out the 
sword marked as Article 
no. R/23, the pipe 
marked as Article no. 
R/22{witness stated that 
the rioters were having 
weapons similar type of 
these } 

5 Sailum Hasankhan Pathan 
(PW-32, Exh.-118) 

Pg.-731, pointed out the 
sword marked as Article 
no. R/18 

6 Abdul Samin Abdul Gani Pg.-949, pointed out the 



Mansuri 
(PW-37, Exh-124) 
{Panch witness of the 
discovery panchnama} 

bamboo stick marked as 
Article no. R/20 

7 Abdul Raheman Gulam 
Mohammed Kadiwala (PW-
38, Exh-127) 
{Panch witness of the 
discovery panchnama} 

Pg.-965, pointed out the 
pipe marked as Article 
no. R/25, sword marked 
as Article no. R/23, the 
‘sura’ marked as Article 
no. R/24 

 

 

 


